
Hi, Wendy Schumacker from the U.S. EPA.  I am calling about the 27 FOIA requests that you 
sent by regular mail to us and I had a couple of questions before we entered it into our system. 

The number here is 202-566-2513.  It’s Tuesday afternoon; I will let you know that I am in 
meetings from about 1:30 to 3:00, but I should be around the rest of the day.  Thanks very much.  
Again the phone number is 202-566-2513 and my name is Wendy. 

Bye, bye 
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